
 

 
12th February 2019 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are always trying to find better ways of communicating with our whole school community and will 
be launching The SIMs Parent App which is a free to download for iPhones, Windows and Android 
Phones. 
 
Working effectively with you to support your child is key to your child’s success and the SIMS Parent app 
allows us to do this. The app offers you access to key information about your child such as their 
timetable or achievement, as well as attendance and behaviour information. This can all be found easily 
through The SIMS Parent App and viewed on a smartphone or tablet. 
 
You can access the SIMs Parent Service via https://www.sims-parent.co.uk and/or download the SIMs 
Parent App at any time to access key information about your child. 
 
Before you can access information you will receive a link that will invite you to register to use the 
system. 
 
If you would like further support please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

 
 
Dr Michael Jarrett 
Head of School 


